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Bronx, NY - State Senator Gustavo Rivera (D,WF-Bronx) issued the following statement in

response to the Supreme Court's decision to uphold the Affordable Care Act in its entirety,

including the individual mandate:

"Today is a great day for the residents of the Bronx that I represent and for working people

throughout the United States who understand the struggle to find affordable health care in

this country. I am incredibly grateful for the Supreme Court's important and historic

decision and for President Obama's leadership on ensuring that every American have access

to affordable health insurance. Thanks to today's decision, the implementation of the

Affordable Healthcare Act will lead to 32 million more Americans having health insurance by

2014."
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